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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 13th September 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Finding our way around Nursery and the outside areas. 
 We have been making new friends and learning to share resources.  
 The children are being introduced to Nursery routines and expectations.   

  

Important Dates and Messages: 
 
 

 We are so pleased with the way the children have entered Nursery and despite a few initial 
wobbles, they have all settled really well and are beginning to find their way around their new 
surroundings. Well done everyone!  

 
 If you have any concerns about your child’s speech, please feel free to drop in at one of the 

Worcestershire Speech and Language ‘Walk and Talk’ sessions. Monday 16th September, 2.00 - 2.30pm at 
Catshill Clinic B61 0NJ or Friday 27th September, 2.30 – 3.00pm at the Scott Atkinson Centre, Woodrow B98 
7HU. 

 
 On Friday 27th September we will be holding a coffee and cake fundraiser for Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Please join us from 3.00pm in the Junior Hall. This will be an opportunity for you to see how your child is 
settling in at Nursery. 

 
 We ask for a £5 cooking/craft donation every half term.  Please send donations in a sealed, named 

envelope and hand to Nursey staff. Thank you. 
 

 We have children in school with severe allergies. If you are providing packed lunches, please do not 
include anything containing sesame seeds or nuts. Thank you. 

 
 Please fill in your online milk form if your child requires milk at snack time. We provide the healthy snack 

for them. 
 

 We will be uploading photos onto the School website, of our first weeks in Nursery. Please take a look and 
see what we’ve been up to! (We can only publish photographs of those children for whom we have permission.) 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday to:  Libby M, Noah and Emily                      


